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The Alfred University softball team sits just outside the top 25 of the Division III rankings after the latest National
Fastpitch Coaches Association (NFCA) released its latest poll today.

The Saxons received seven votes in the latest NFCA poll and are ranked 28th among all Division III teams. The
Saxons moved up from 31st in last week's poll, when the team received one vote.

AU is 10-2 on the year, having played all 12 games during the team's Spring Break trip to Arizona March 9-14. The
Saxons have since had a pair of Empire 8 Conference doubleheaders March 27 at home against Houghton and March
28 at St. John Fisher postponed due to inclement weather.

Alfred plays next on Thursday, April 2, in a 4 p.m. non-league doubleheader against visiting RIT.

https://nfca.org/index.php/component/nfca/?option=com_nfca&top25=1&list=1&year=2015&pdiv=div3&pnum=7

